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I am writing as I am not in support of the proposed developed at the Wallum site in Brunswick Heads 

NSW. The current DA, the zombie DA is outdated and does not consider the current ecological or 
cultural impacts. I strongly disagree with the way this process has been handled, it impacts the 
environment, which impacts my local community, my family and the future of my children and the 

world they are growing up in. Please consider my submission to protect this ecologically and 
culturally significant land from development. There are many other places to have this development, 
ones which will not causes major detriment to the environment and it’s people. 


